
 

March 2024 

                                                WSA EASTER RAFFLE 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

This term the WSA will be holding an Easter raffle with the winning tickets being drawn 

during the last week of term to enable prizes to be delivered/collected in time for Easter. 

For the Easter raffle to be a success and to enable the WSA to raise vital funds for the 

school we are asking for donations.  

Items required include:  

• Food items 

• Easter treats 

• Alcohol/non-alcohol drinks 

• Chocolates/sweets  

• Gifts 

• Leisure tickets 

• Toiletries 
 

Students will be asked to bring items into school between Monday 4th March and 

Wednesday 20th March 2024. 

Items should be dropped off in the school Library for the attention of Miss 

Bridges/Mrs Staiano. 

Raffle tickets will be available to purchase on Parent Pay until Thursday 21st March, with the 

draw taking place on Friday 22nd March 2024.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

The WSA Team 
 

                                                            


